
Meet Miss Ainsley 
Thursday 9 May 2019 

Between 3:15pm and 5pm  
in the School Garden. 

 

 
 

 
Barnaby’s mum Hannah, and Bethan’s mum Liz and I have been looking 
at the lovely garden which has recently been developed. It is a lovely 
space with so much potential! I hope the children will be able to tend 
to, and work in the garden as part of their school curriculum but that 
said: 

We need your help! 
 

To begin with we need an initial first big “tidy up” and we hope 
everyone will give some of their time to help out. It will be on Thursday 
9 May 2019 between 3:15pm and 5pm 
 

I would love to use this opportunity to meet and chat 
with some more families so please pop by if you can. 

 
If you can come along to lend a hand, it would be greatly appreciated! 
Every 10, 20 or 30 minutes people could spend will make a difference 
and help us get the garden “Spring Ready!” Please bring some 
gardening gloves and a spade… if you have them… to help with a big 
weed pull and digging through the planting beds. 
 

I hope to see you there! 


